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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1386 directs all public high schools beginning with the 2025-26 school year, subject to 

availability of funding and teaching staff, to make available to students a family and consumer 

science course or an equivalent course. It allows the course to be required at a school site in the 

district, at a career and technology school within the district, or virtually by a career and 

technology school or a program offered by the Statewide Virtual Charter School Board or one of 

its vendors. It modifies the curriculum requirements for graduation to allow students pursuing the 

college preparatory/work ready curriculum to take a family and consumer science course, or its 

equivalent, with one unit of world or non-English language or one unit of computer technology. 

For students pursuing the core curriculum, the bill allows students to take one unit of computer 

education, world language, or family and consumer science, or its equivalent. 
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